
Minutes of W.B. Parks Facilities Committee (PFC) Meeting 
October 8, 2008 

 
Attendees: 
Pat Crowley  
Pat Inderwish  
John Owanisian 
Chris Rucho 
 
 
Meeting Highlights: 
 

 Application for $25K in funding from Community Preservation Funds for 
Goodale Park Project will be presented at October’08 town meeting. 

 
 
 

 Pat Crowley mentioned a total of four applications have been received for 
CPA funds and will be presented at town meeting. 

 
 
 

 Committee prepared to answer questions on CPA application if needed. 
 
 
 

 Newton case related to CPA funding was discussed – awaiting legal 
opinion and resolution of case. 

 
 
 

 Results of DCR/West Boylston joint meeting was discussed – follow-up 
meeting to be scheduled. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Next PFC meeting: Monday,  November 17, 7:00PM 


